
 
 

 

 

23 February 2022 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 
General Manager 

ASX Market Announcements Australian 
Securities Exchange Limited PO Box H224 
Australia Square 
Sydney NSW 1215 
 
 
 
Release of Interim Results for the Half Year Ended 31 December 2021 
 
 
BSA Limited (ASX:BSA) wishes to advise that it will now be releasing its HY2022 results on Monday 28 
February 2022. 
 
As a result, the investor briefing to discuss the HY2022 interim results which was scheduled for Thursday 24 
February 2022 has been cancelled. 
 
This announcement is made on behalf of the board 
 
 
Graham Seppelt 

Company Secretary 

BSA Limited 

T: +61 2 8748 2464 

E: corporate@bsa.com.au 
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